Curriculum Committee Minutes
Friday, Oct. 13, 2017

There was not a formal meeting in October. However, a proposal was sent to the committee via email to
discontinue the Paralegal C.A.S. and A.A.S. program. The committee communicated via email and after email
discussion, the discontinuation of the program was approved by majority vote. Current students in the program
will be notified and provided with an individualized teach out plan to allow them to complete the program.

Respectfully Submitted,
Becky Yesenczki



